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Dear Ms. Oliver,
Please note in the records that my husband and I are completely against the
irresponsible elimination of parking minimums throughout the City.  This will only be
a benefit to developers and will cause tremendous harm to our densely populated
areas.
Thank you,
Elsa Woodaman and Chris Cox

mailto:ewoodaman@gmail.com
mailto:Alyson.Oliver@rva.gov

